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Subject: RE: Inquiry into vocational education and training in New South Wales - Transcript 

and questions on notice

Dear Lynn, 
 
Re: Inquiry into vocational education and training in New South Wales - Transcript and questions on 
notice 
 
 
I am assuming that there is only the one supplementary question that I have been asked in relation to this inquiry. The 
answer in relation to consultation by TAFE Illawarra management with the South Coast Labour Council is as follows: 
 
TAFE Management has from time to time in the past consulted with the South Coast Labour Council on a range of 
matters including course delivery. I am not aware of any such consultation within the last 12 months however.  Ihope 
this answers the question adequately for the committee. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Arthur Rorris 
Secretary 
South Coast Labour Council 
 




